
Deacon Contacts                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Bill Wetzel 616.745.1671       Tim McNally  616.460.7013 
Roger Byykkonen 269.758.3111   Greg Randall 269.948.9051 
Tony Frith 269.908.2244            Robert Shafer 269.953.0630 
Roger Gibson 269.948.3965 John Winebrenner 616.437.7728    
Bob Griffin 269.986.0343 

Contact Us  

Order of Worship   
 

Solo, Bob Griffin . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .He’s Been Faithful 

Welcome, Announcements & Prayer 

Offering Talk 

Congregational Song . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Only A Holy God 

Message — “Orderly Worship”  1 Corinthians 14:26-40       

   (1 Corinthians Series) 

Congregational Song . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Behold Our God 

Congregational Song  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Jesus Messiah 

Congregational Song  . . . . . . . . . .Build Your Kingdom Here 

 

 

Church Website: hastingsbaptist.com 
Church Directory: hbc.breezechms.com 

Online Giving:  https://hbc.breezechms.com/give/online  
Church Office Email: office@hastingsbaptist.com 

Pastor Matt Moser cell: 269.908.0964 
Email: pastor.matt@hastingsbaptist.com 

 

Church WiFi Connection                                                                                                        
Go to HBC_Guest                                                                                                      
Pull up web browser to enter password: HBChurch 

309 E. Woodlawn Avenue                                     

Hastings, MI  49058 

269.948.8004 

HASTINGS BAPTIST CHURCH 

Dr. Matt Moser 
Lead Pastor 

May 31, 2020 

STAY  CONNECTED: 
Website: www.hastingsbaptist.com 

Facebook: Hastings Baptist Church  
 Hastings Baptist Young Adult Group 
 Hastings Baptist Youth Group 

May 31-June 6, 2020 

 
 
 

SUNDAY 
Morning Worship Service . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 10:30 am 
 
 

MONDAY  
Karate | Gym . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 6:30-8:00 pm 
 
 

TUESDAY 
Ladies Bible Study | Auditorium . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00 pm 
 
 

WEDNESDAY 
Men’s Prayer Group | Library . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00 am 
 

Bible Study & Prayer | Auditorium  . . . . . . . . . . . . 6:30 pm 
 
 

THURSDAY 
Worship Team | Auditorium . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .7:00 pm 
 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SATURDAY 
Men’s Bible Study | Auditorium . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .9:00 am 
 
 
 

We are still observing personal distancing. 



Thank you for visiting with us today here at 
Hastings Baptist Church.  It is our desire to 
make you feel at home and be welcomed as 
a part of our family.  If you are seeking a 
church home where the Bible is preached 
and God is loved, please consider getting to 
know more about Hastings Baptist Church.  
If there is any way we can pray for you or in 
some other way touch your life, please let us 
know.  May the Lord bless you greatly. 
 

Pastor Matt Moser 

If you’re visiting with us today, 

we’re glad you’re here!  We 

would love to get to know you 

better and help you connect 

with our church family. 

How to connect… 

1.  Fill out a communication card in the seatback in the           

auditorium, drop the completed card in the offering plate or 

hand it to a Pastor after the service.  

2. Attend at least three Sunday Morning Worship services.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Attending more than one Sunday gives you a much better feel 

for the church. 

3. Get involved in the Adult Bible Fellowship/Sunday School 

hour or ask about joining a Growth Group.  These are great 

opportunities to interact, grow spiritually, and make new 

friends who care about you and your relationship with God. 

4. Build relationships and get to know others.  As you open up 

and share your interests and needs with others, you will 

probably find someone who can readily identify with you.  

5. Stop by the Welcome Center located in the foyer.  It would be 

our pleasure to give you a book additional information about 

the church and answer any questions you have.  

We are so glad you’re here!  

GIVING SUMMARY 

Last Week        $5,850.00    

YTD Offering    $157,113.33 

YTD Expense    $148,613.12 

General Fund   $57,752.39 

Your tithe and offering 
can be mailed to the 
church,  or Online Giving:  
https://
hbc.breezechms.com/
give/online  

If you are interested in the “PRAY & GO” 
community outreach, contact Pastor Matt. 

Pastor Matt Moser cell: 269.908.0964 
pastor.matt@hastingsbaptist.com 

 

Audrey Byykkonen 
June 13 | 4-7 pm 
153 Russell Drive 
Dowling, Michigan 
**Cards can be sent to: 
2785 East Bristol Road 
Dowling, MI  49050 
 

Hunter Brown 
June 27 | 11am-2pm 
158 E. Carlton Center Road 
Hastings, MI  49058 
 

Allyson O’Dell 
Card Shower Only 
730 E. Lincoln Street 
Hastings, MI  49058 

 
 
 
Lexi Chandler 
June 28 | 2-5 pm 
7858 Leeward Shores Drive 
Delton, MI  49056 
**Cards can be sent to: 
7922 Leeward Shores Drive 
Delton, MI  49046 

 
Jaynie Mueller 
August 15 | 3-6 pm 
249 Bethany Drive 
Hastings, MI  49058 

 
 

Church Membership 
Upon examination from the Deacon Board, Claudia Brew,                
Jimmie & Theresa Bush, Aaron & Anna Fortier, Ray & Jennifer 
Gress, Brenda Putman are recommended for membership at 
Hastings Baptist Church.  If there is any reason you feel they are 
not eligible, please submit it in writing to the Pastor or Deacons.  

THANK YOU 

Thank You for celebrating my 90th birthday with me. The phone 
calls, cards, notes, flowers, balloons and drive by were so 
special.  —Donna Mathews 
 
Thank you for the many blessings of cards and greetings on 
Facebook for my birthday.  —Rose Ann Wood 

MISSIONARY SPOTLIGHT 

Alpha Women’s Center continues to be grateful for the women, 
children and families we have been able to serve throughout the 
virus restrictions. Families physical needs have given way to 
opportunities to speak to their spiritual needs. Pray with us as 
we begin the first week in June to meet again with clients face to 
face. 
 

How can you help? Alpha is collecting cans and bottles for 
returns once we are able. If you are willing to donate your 
empty pop cans and bottles, there is a crate outside the garage 
at the center where you can leave them or call the center and 
leave a message and we have volunteers who can come pick 
them up. 
 

If you took an empty baby bottle home to fill with coin or cash 
for the Baby Bottle Bounce Back, please return those to the 
church by June 14th as Alpha mentors, volunteers and board 
members will be coming around to churches to collect those in 
the days immediately following. 

 

Pray and plan for the 4th Annual 
Fun Shoot on June 27th at the 
Barry Co. Conservation Club. If 

you are interested in supporting the center by competing, 
register as an individual or put together a 4 person team. The 
center has sent letters and registration forms out to churches 
and area businesses. Registration forms can be found on the 
Alpha Women’s Center’s Facebook page as well. 

Prayers & Deepest Sympathy  
We express our prayers and deepest sympathy to Darlene Keizer 
and family on the passing of Bert Keizer on Thursday, May 28, 
2020. 

GRADUATION OPEN HOUSE 


